
 
 
 
 
September 14nd, 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
You child is currently registered in a math course at Cambie that requires the use of a TI-83 
Graphing Calculator.  We have a set number of calculators that we can rent to students for 
the duration of the year for students who are unable to purchase their own.  With increasing 
demands on school resources and ever decreasing school budgets, we try to maximize 
student success by asking only those students who absolutely need to borrow calculators to 
do so.  In order to sign out one of the school calculators, you must do the following: 
 

• Bring a deposit cheque to the Math teacher for $140 addressed to H.J. Cambie 
Secondary School post-dated to June 1st, 2017 along with your child’s full name and 
student number on the memo line.  

• Bring another cheque or cash payment of $20 as rental fee.   
 
Once the calculator is returned in good condition at the end of the year, we will return the 
deposit cheque of $140.  We will only cash the cheque only if the calculator is no longer 
functioning or not returned.  Additionally, you will need to provide your own set of 4 AAA 
batteries for the calculator. 
 
We are unfortunately not able to sign out graphing calculators on a daily basis, so please 
ensure that your child brings his/her calculator to every math class. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. K. Li 
Educational Facilitator-Mathematics 
E-mail: kli@sd38.bc.ca 
Phone: (604) 668-6430 

Mathematics Department 
 

mailto:kli@sd38.bc.ca

